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	 This March, I am co-leading a mission trip to Brazil with 12 high 
school students and 8 adults.  I am so excited that my daughters are going to be 
part of the team!  This will be their first mission trip outside the U.S. and it’s a 
great opportunity for them to serve.  Our plan is to visit Goias, Brazil and serve 
a local pastor named Marlon Brito.  Also, there are several athletes in the group 
and this will allow for sports outreach to the community.  You may remember 
that Uptime Outreach began on a mission trip to Brazil in 2010.  Our goal was 
to preach the gospel while teaching English.  After that initial trip, we returned 
many times, and the girls grew up hearing about God’s great love for Brazil.    
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 REACH UP REACH OUT to BRAZIL    

I am so excited to go to Brazil with my Dad and sister.  We have talked about 
going on a mission trip for a long time, but the timing has never been right.  
Now I can’t wait to go to a place that I have heard about for years.  I look forward 
to meeting the people of Brazil, playing with the kids, and serving how ever God 
leads me.  Love Shelby

Much love from me & my girls!The cost of the trip is approximately 
$5,500 for all three of us.  As always, 
there is no pressure to give.  However, 
if God places this on your heart to 
partner with us financially, we would 
be so grateful.  Let us know if you 
would like to hear more about our trip 
and we would love to hear how you 
are doing as well.


Hi, my name is Olivia and I am a senior in high school.  For many years I 
have dreamed of going on a mission trip to share the word of God and to show 
His love to another nation.  When I was a little girl, I remember my parents 
telling me about their mission trips to Brazil and I was inspired to someday 
follow in their footsteps.  I am so grateful for this opportunity and for the love 
you have poured into our family over the years.

Dear Friends,


